
 

 

 

 

 

School News 
 The Gillamoor Science Swap Day was a great success.  KS2 learnt about classification, separation and 

measuring including sugar contents in food and the effects of sugar on teeth here at Slingsby. KS1 
enjoyed designing and building bridges and dens at Gillamoor. It was also a good opportunity for 
making new friends. 

 NYCC Property Services are carrying out some desperately needed repairs to the school guttering which 
has been leaking and causing damp for many years. We do not have a timeframe for the works but 
please be careful of the scaffolding while it is in place and we ask that parents keep children away from 
the scaffolding on the Green for their own safety.  

  
NEW School Band 
After February half term, we are very excited that Mr Conlan will be creating and leading a School Band on 
a Thursday afternoon from 3–3:30pm for children who wish to join who currently play a musical 
instrument and attend music lessons in school or at home.  There will be no charge for this club.  

 
School Uniform Supplier -  
We are pleased to announce that we will be changing our school uniform supplier to a local firm who have 
come highly recommended. This is going to take a couple of weeks to set up but should be available for use 
by half term.  We have closed our account with the previous supplier, School Trends, but do not worry if 
you have a current order with them, they will honour all outstanding orders.  We do still have some surplus 
stock in school so if you are in need of anything urgently, please see the attached stock sheet and contact 
the office.  

                                        
Helmsley Art Centre  
There is a lot going on at half term at the Helmsley Arts Centre including “The Selfish Giant” by the Soup 
Soup Theatre and “Birds Nest Billy” plus the family cinema. Go to www.helmsleyarts.co.uk for more 
information.  

 
Norton Hive Library Craft Club  
Busy Bees Children’s Craft Club will take place at Norton Hive Library on Saturday 16 February 10.30-12.30 
and is £1 pp. It is suitable for 3 – 11 year olds. 

               
Shakespeare For Everyone 
The award winning Shakespeare’s Rose Theatre returns to York this summer. Please go to 
info@shakespearsrosetheatre.com for details of performances and tickets.  

                  
 

PLEASE BE REMINDED THAT WE ARE A NUT-FREE SCHOOL. 
WE KINDLY REQUEST NO NUTS OR NUT DERIVATIVES ARE BROUGHT INTO SCHOOL IN PACKED LUNCHES OR AS 

SNACKS. THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING. 
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